We are holding a drop in
session in the bungalow on
Friday June 6th from
2pm and YOU are

Invited!!!!

Pop along and find out what the
PTA do to support our school
community.

We urgently need a Treasurer
but if numbers are not your
thing there are many other

ways you can get involved
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You can make a difference!

Help raise money for FUN things! And
run events for the children to enjoy

You will make new friends with
other Parents and Carers and see
first hand the amazing work that

takes place in our school.

The PTA have paid for sports kits/
playground markings/first aid
equipment amongst other things

If you can’t pop in on the 6th but would like more information speak to Gail our PIW or email
the PTA Team ptaofcvps@gmail.com




